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January 2010
MANAGER'S REPORT

The following is a brief summary of activities related to the Authority during the last month, including but not limited to, the following items:

American Canyon Sanitary Landfill
The perimeter methane detection probes MP-4 and MP-3 continue to have high readings. After reviewing the existing wells in the area, it has been determined that additional wells should be installed to prevent the continuation of the migration.  Shaw Environmental will be drilling 5 new wells in an attempt to redirect the methane from the probes into landfill and gas collection system.   The wells will be combination wells extracting gas and leachate.
SAS 70 AUDIT
The request for information resulted in three responses to conduct the audit.  The review of those responses has been completed and it is expected that the formal contract will be on the February 4 Agenda for approval, with work commencing shortly thereafter.  A final report is expected in April.  

CPS RECRUITMENT
Recruitment has commenced with a closing date of February 1.  Stuart Satow who is shepherding this recruitment for CPS has sent approximately 120 brochures via email and another 10 via U.S. Mail.  It is anticipated that the preliminary screening of applicants will commence on February 2nd, with a tentative final selection announcement mid March.    
